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Twister on Tuesday Mary Pope Osborne 2010-06-15 The #1
bestselling chapter book series of all time celebrates
25 years with new covers and a new, easy-to-use
numbering system! An adventure to blow you away! That's
what Jack and Annie get when the Magic Tree House whisks
them back to the 1870s. They land on the prairie near a
one-room schoolhouse, where they meet a teenage
schoolteacher, some cool kids, and one big, scary bully.
But the biggest and scariest thing is yet to come! Did
you know that there’s a Magic Tree House book for every
kid? Magic Tree House: Adventures with Jack and Annie,
perfect for readers who are just beginning chapter books
Merlin Missions: More challenging adventures for the
experienced reader Super Edition: A longer and more
dangerous adventure Fact Trackers: Nonfiction companions
to your favorite Magic Tree House adventures
Ghouls Don't Scoop Ice Cream Debbie Dadey 2009-10-05 The
kids at the Bailey School wonder if the new worker at
Burger Doodle, who has pale skin and sad eyes, is a
ghoul spying for a vampire family
Soul of the Deep Natasha Bowen 2022-09-29 For fans of
The Gilded Ones, Children of Blood and Bone, and Circe,
this is the breathtaking follow-up to SKIN OF THE SEA an epic love story infused with West African mythology
and a powerful new imagining of a devastating time in
history, told through the eyes of a bold and
unforgettable heroine. One life. One choice. One
sacrifice. To save those closest to her, Simi sacrificed
everything - her freedom, her life as mami wata, and the
boy she loves. Now she serves a new god, watching over
the Land of the Dead at the bottom of the ocean. But the
tide of change is coming and when Simi discovers demons
have entered the human realm bent on destruction, she
must break her vow and return to the world above the
water. The fate of the world lies in her hands. Praise
for SKIN OF THE SEA - a NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER: 'Epic
and original . . . Simi's story will stay with me for a
long time' Nicola Yoon, #1 New York Times bestselling
author of Everything, Everything 'The most engrossing,
thought-provoking, beautiful novel . . . knocks your
socks off and leaves you wanting more' Namina Forna, New
York Times bestselling author of The Gilded Ones 'A
triumph of storytelling' Kalynn Bayron, bestselling
author of Cinderella is Dead 'This poignant supernatural
romance stands out for its sensuous prose' Financial
Times 'Fantastical creatures and vengeful gods form a
vivid backdrop to this rich and original story of one
girl's journey to find herself' Observer (YA Books of
Month)
Trouble at Trident Academy Debbie Dadey 2012-05-08 In
this start to a new series starring Shelly the mermaid,
a classroom conflict is no fun—even when school is
20,000 leagues under the sea. It’s MerGirl Shelly
Siren’s first day at a new school, and she is nervous
from the tip of her head to the end of her sparkling
mermaid tail. How will she ever fit in at the
prestigious Trident Academy? Everyone there is so smart
and so pretty and so rich. At least she and her best
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friend, Echo, are in the same class, but so is Pearl, a
spoiled know-it-all who only wants to make trouble for
Shelly; Rocky, a MerBoy who loves to tease everyone; and
Kiki, a shy MerGirl who’s new to Trident City. At first
Shelly and Echo have lots of fun: eating lunch together,
trying to make grumpy Mr. Fangtooth smile, and joining
after-school clubs. But when Shelly and Echo have an
argument about their very first school assignment, Pearl
gets involved and makes matters worse. Will Shelly and
Echo fix their friendship?
Seaside Mystery #67 Ann Hodgman 1987 While spending the
summer at a seaside boarding house, young readers come
to the aid of Tana, a mermaid stranded on the shore and
separated from her companions.
Hercules Doesn't Pull Teeth Debbie Dadey 1998 The Bailey
School kids wonder if the new dentist in town, Dr. Herb,
who has huge, bulging muscles and wears a shirt that
reads, "Champion of the World," is really the Greek god,
Hercules. Original.
Half Magic Edward Eager 1999 Faced with a dull summer in
the city, Jane, Mark, Katharine, and Martha suddenly
find themselves involved in a series of extraordinary
adventures after Jane discovers an ordinary-looking coin
that seems to grant wishes.
Ghosts Don't Eat Potato Chips (The Bailey School Kids
#5) Debbie Dadey 2021-12-07 The hugely popular early
chapter book series re-emerges -- now in e-book! Eddie's
Great-aunt Mathilda is sick and he has to help take care
of her. But when Eddie and his friends visit Mathilda's
house, strange things start to happen. Howie sees
someone staring at him from the attic window and, when
his back is turned, his garlic potato chips are used to
spell the word ATTIC on the ground. During later visits
the kids hear noises from the attic, but Great-aunt
Mathilda swears there's nothing up there. Could the
ghost of Eddie's Great-uncle Jasper, who died years ago,
be haunting his aunt's home? The Bailey School kids will
find out!
The Land of Stories: The Wishing Spell Chris Colfer
2012-07-17 Alex and Conner Bailey's world is about to
change. When the twins' grandmother gives them a
treasured fairy-tale book, they have no idea they're
about to enter a land beyond all imagining: the Land of
Stories, where fairy tales are real. But as Alex and
Conner soon discover, the stories they know so well
haven't ended in this magical land - Goldilocks is now a
wanted fugitive, Red Riding Hood has her own kingdom,
and Queen Cinderella is about to become a mother! The
twins know they must get back home somehow. But with the
legendary Evil Queen hot on their trail, will they ever
find the way? The Land of Stories: The Wishing Spell
brings readers on a thrilling quest filled with magic
spells, laugh-out-loud humour and page-turning
adventure.
No Kidding, Mermaids are a Joke! Nancy Loewen 2013-07
Introduces the concept of point of view through the
prince's retelling of the classic fairy tale "The Little
Mermaid"-Vampires Don't Wear Polka Dots (The Bailey School Kids
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#1) Debbie Dadey 2021-12-07 The hugely popular early
chapter book series re-emerges -- now in e-book! The
kids in the third grade at Bailey Elementary are so hard
to handle that all of their teachers have quit. But
their new teacher, Mrs. Jeepers, is different to say the
least. She's just moved from the Transylvanian Alps and
she seems to have some strange powers that help her deal
with these mischief-makers. Her methods may be a little
unconventional, but, then again, Mrs. Jeepers may be
just what the Bailey School kids need.
Death of a Mermaid Lesley Thomson 2020-05-07 Freddy left
her childhood home 22 years ago and swore never to
return. But now her parents are dead, and she's back in
her hometown to help her brothers manage the family
fishmonger. Then one of her old school friends goes
missing.
Bigfoot Doesn't Square Dance Debbie Dadey 1997 Eddie
spots enormous tracks on the trail and becomes convinced
that they belong to the square-dancing teacher, who
resembles Bigfoot.
Julián Is a Mermaid Jessica Love 2019-06-18 In an
exuberant picture book, a glimpse of costumed mermaids
leaves one boy flooded with wonder and ready to dazzle
the world. While riding the subway home from the pool
with his abuela one day, Julián notices three women
spectacularly dressed up. Their hair billows in
brilliant hues, their dresses end in fishtails, and
their joy fills the train car. When Julián gets home,
daydreaming of the magic he’s seen, all he can think
about is dressing up just like the ladies in his own
fabulous mermaid costume: a butter-yellow curtain for
his tail, the fronds of a potted fern for his headdress.
But what will Abuela think about the mess he makes — and
even more importantly, what will she think about how
Julián sees himself? Mesmerizing and full of heart,
Jessica Love’s author-illustrator debut is a jubilant
picture of self-love and a radiant celebration of
individuality.
Dracula Doesn't Play Kickball Debbie Dadey 2004-05-01
For use in schools and libraries only. When Mr. Drake
returns to Bailey School as playground monitor, the
students are convinced he has come to turn their
teachers into vampires.
Ogres Don't Hunt Easter Eggs Debbie Dadey 2007-01-01 Mr.
Bigg is fixing up the park for the town Easter egg hunt.
But does the fact that he likes dirt and mud, and
dislikes cats, mean that he is an ogre? The Adventures
of the Bailey School Kids series--Holiday #5.
The Mermaid of Brooklyn Amy Shearn 2013-04-02 Hailed by
The Washington Post as “tantalizing” and “mesmerizing,”
The Mermaid of Brooklyn is a whip-smart, heartfelt
exploration of what happens when modern day motherhood
meets with a little touch of magic. Sometimes all you
need in life is a fabulous pair of shoes—and a little
help from a mermaid Formerly an up-and-coming magazine
editor, Jenny Lipkin is now your average, stretched-toothin Brooklyn mom, tackling the challenges of raising
two children in a cramped Park Slope walk-up. All she
really wants is to survive the sweltering New York
summer with a shred of sanity intact. But when her
husband, Harry, vanishes one evening, Jenny reaches her
breaking point. And in a moment of despair, a splitsecond decision changes her life forever. Pulled from
the brink by an unexpected ally, Jenny is forced to
rethink her ideas about success, motherhood, romance,
and relationships. But confronting her inner demons is
no easy task…
Angels Don't Know Karate Debbie Dadey 2009-07-10 Miss
Angela Michaels, the new karate teacher in Bailey City,
who is also the school crossing guard, is so kind and
generous that Melody becomes convinced that she is a
guardian angel. Original.
How Do Mermaids Poo? Melissa Di Donato Roos 2021-03-24
This book is for the inquiring and the creative minds of
all little girls and boys who question the world and
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dream big in an effort to get it right. How do Mermaids
Poo? Do they have a 'sea loo'? Do they have a hole in
their tails? How do they go to the loo? Do they have
feet inside their tails to walk out of the sea? Do they
dig a hole to use the loo? This is what Francesca, and
Ila wondered as they sat eating their lunch. Both girls
decided to use this question to do a fantasy poem
assignment for their teacher. Have you ever wondered
what mermaids do? Do they get a wrinkly skin in the
water like humans do? This will have any little girl
wondering, 'How do Mermaids Poo?' Do you know how they
poo? These questions are only as big and as magical as
your imagination.
Mrs. Claus Doesn't Climb Telephone Poles Debbie Dadey
2002 After a blizzard, Melody, Howie, Eddie, and Liza
become convinced that the cheerful woman fixing the
phone lines is really Mrs. Claus.
The Narwhal Problem Debbie Dadey 2019-06-18 Kiki and her
friends get caught up in a code war to try and meet a
narwhal in this sparkling Mermaid Tales adventure. All
the merkids are super-excited! Two famous narwhal
scientists are visiting Trident City with their
daughter, Nadine. Best of all, someone is going to get
to show Nadine around the city while her parents are in
meetings! But who? All the merkids want to be the one,
so how are they going to decide who gets to do it? Mrs.
Karp, their teacher, decides to organize a code-breaking
contest, but with the competition getting fierce, it is
more like a code war! Even Kiki, Echo, and Shelly are
fighting! Is there a way that everyone can win?
Bogeymen Don't Play Football Debbie Dadey 2009-07-10 The
students at Bailey School try to overcome their fears
and their imaginations when they meet the new football
coach and student teacher, Mr. Bogey, whom everyone
begins to think may be the bogeyman.
Lies Beneath Anne Greenwood Brown 2013-03-12 As the only
brother in a family of mermaids living in Lake Superior,
Calder White is expected to seduce Lily, the daughter of
the man believed to have killed the mermaids' mother,
but he begins to fall in love with her just as Lily
starts to suspect that the legends about the lake are
true. Reprint.
Skin of the Sea Natasha Bowen 2021-11-02 INSTANT NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The must-read Black mermaid
fantasy series that #1 NYT bestselling author Nicola
Yoon calls “epic and original,” in which one mermaid
takes on the gods themselves. Perfect for fans of
Children of Blood and Bone and anyone who can't wait for
the live-action The Little Mermaid. “Riveting.” —NPR
“Evocative.” —Entertainment Weekly “Remarkable.”
—Buzzfeed A way to survive. A way to serve. A way to
save. Simi prayed to the gods, once. Now she serves them
as Mami Wata—a mermaid—collecting the souls of those who
die at sea and blessing their journeys back home. But
when a living boy is thrown overboard, Simi goes against
an ancient decree and does the unthinkable—she saves his
life. And punishment awaits those who dare to defy the
gods. To protect the other Mami Wata, Simi must journey
to the Supreme Creator to make amends. But all is not as
it seems. There's the boy she rescued, who knows more
than he should. And something is shadowing Simi,
something that would rather see her fail . . . Danger
lurks at every turn, and as Simi draws closer, she must
brave vengeful gods, treacherous lands, and legendary
creatures. Because if she fails, she risks not only the
fate of all Mami Wata, but also the world as she knows
it.
Dream of the Blue Turtle Debbie Dadey 2014-01-28 Kiki
Coral can see the future—can she save a friend from his
dangerous fate? Kiki Coral has an amazing gift: she can
see the future. She doesn’t have visions very often, but
they are always surprising! When Kiki sees a vision of
her classmate Rocky Ridge coming face-to-frighteningface with a gigantic leatherback turtle, she is
frightened to the tip of her shiny purple tail. Can Kiki
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save Rocky from his dangerous fate? What if no one in
Trident Academy believes her scary prediction?
The Mermaid's Child Jo Baker 2015-03-17 In this
fantastical novel, the acclaimed author of Longbourn
brings us the magical story of a young girl in search of
her mother...who just might be a mermaid. Malin has
always been different, and when her father dies, leaving
her alone, her choice is clear: stay, and remain an
outsider forever, or leave in search of the mythical
inheritance she is certain awaits her. Apprenticed to a
series of strange and wonderful characters, Malin
embarks on a grueling journey that crosses oceans and
continents—from the high seas to desert plains—and leads
to a discovery that she could never have expected.
Beautifully written and hauntingly strange, The
Mermaid’s Child is a remarkable piece of storytelling,
and an utterly unique work of fantasy from literary star
Jo Baker.
A Whale of a Tale Debbie Dadey 2012-08-28 When her class
at Trident Academy visits a pod of whales, Kiki Coral
must overcome her fears with the help of her friends.
Cyclops Doesn't Roller Skate Debbie Dadey 1996 At the
beginning of the new school year, all the children at
Bailey Elementary must get their eyes checked by a
doctor, and a rumor spreads that Dr. Polly is really a
Cyclops stalking the people of Bailey City. Original.
Unicorns Don't Give Sleigh Rides Debbie Dadey 2009-07-10
Helping transform the Bailey City Stables into an animal
shelter for the holidays, the Bailey School kids
encounter a beautiful white horse that lives there and
begin to suspect it is a unicorn. Original.
The Mermaid's Daughter Ann Claycomb 2017-03-07 A modernday expansion of Hans Christian Andersen’s The Little
Mermaid, this unforgettable debut novel weaves a
spellbinding tale of magic and the power of love as a
descendent of the original mermaid fights the terrible
price of saving herself from a curse that has affected
generations of women in her family. Kathleen has always
been dramatic. She suffers from the bizarre malady of
experiencing stabbing pain in her feet. On her sixteenth
birthday, she woke screaming from the sensation that her
tongue had been cut out. No doctor can find a medical
explanation for her pain, and even the most powerful
drugs have proven useless. Only the touch of seawater
can ease her pain, and just temporarily at that. Now
Kathleen is a twenty-five-year-old opera student in
Boston and shows immense promise as a soprano. Her
girlfriend Harry, a mezzo in the same program, worries
endlessly about Kathleen's phantom pain and obsession
with the sea. Kathleen's mother and grandmother both
committed suicide as young women, and Harry worries they
suffered from the same symptoms. When Kathleen suffers
yet another dangerous breakdown, Harry convinces
Kathleen to visit her hometown in Ireland to learn more
about her family history. In Ireland, they discover that
the mystery—and the tragedy—of Kathleen’s family history
is far older and stranger than they could have imagined.
Kathleen’s fate seems sealed, and the only way out is a
terrible choice between a mermaid’s two sirens—the sea,
and her lover. But both choices mean death… Haunting and
lyrical, The Mermaid’s Daughter asks—how far we will go
for those we love? And can the transformative power of
music overcome a magic that has prevailed for
generations?
The Largesse of the Sea Maiden Denis Johnson 2018-01-16
Twenty-five years after Jesus’ Son, a haunting new
collection of short stories on mortality and
transcendence, from National Book Award winner and twotime Pulitzer Prize finalist Denis Johnson NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR
BY Dwight Garner, The New York Times • Maureen Corrigan,
NPR’s Fresh Air • Chicago Tribune • Newsday • New York •
AV Club • Publishers Weekly “Ranks with the best fiction
published by any American writer during this short
century.”—New York “A posthumous
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masterpiece.”—Entertainment Weekly NAMED ONE OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review •
The Washington Post • NPR • The Boston Globe • New York
Public Library • Kirkus Reviews • Bloomberg The Largesse
of the Sea Maiden is the long-awaited new story
collection from Denis Johnson. Written in the luminous
prose that made him one of the most beloved and
important writers of his generation, this collection
finds Johnson in new territory, contemplating the ghosts
of the past and the elusive and unexpected ways the
mysteries of the universe assert themselves. Finished
shortly before Johnson’s death, this collection is the
last word from a writer whose work will live on for many
years to come. Praise for The Largesse of the Sea Maiden
“An instant classic.”—Newsday “Exceptional luminosity .
. . hits a powerful vein.”—The New York Times Book
Review “Grace and oblivion are inextricably yoked in
these transcendent stories. . . . [Johnson’s] gift is to
extract the beauty in all that brokenness.”—The Wall
Street Journal “Nobody ever wrote like Denis Johnson.
Nobody ever came close. . . . We’re just left with this
miraculous book, these perfect stories, the last words
from one of the world’s greatest writers.”—NPR
Werewolves Don't Go To Summer Camp (Adventures of the
Bailey School Kids #2) Debbie Dadey 2021-12-07 The
hugely popular early chapter book series re-emerges -now in e-book! The new director at Camp Lone Wolf seems
like a nice guy. But when the kids learn the legend of a
local boy who disappeared and the wolf that prowls the
campgrounds howling in the night, they start to wonder
if Camp Lone Wolf is more than just a name. Mr. Jenkins
is covered in hair, eats his meat almost raw, and has an
obsession with wolves. But could he really be a
werewolf?
The Secret Sea Horse Debbie Dadey 2013-09-17 Echo Reef
loves sea horses so much, she wants one for a pet…no
matter what! Of all the creatures in the ocean, sea
horses are Echo Reef’s favorite. They’re sweet and
gentle and they glide through the water so gracefully.
When Echo discovers that Rocky Ridge, one of her Trident
Academy classmates, has his own pet sea horse, she wants
one right away. Not everyone agrees sea horses should be
pets, however—perhaps they are happiest when swimming
freely. But Echo thinks that if Rocky can make a sea
horse happy, she can too! Can’t she?
Mermaids Don't Run Track Debbie Dadey 1997 The Bailey
School Kids set out to uncover the secrets of their
beautiful, singing track coach, who bears a striking
resemblance to a mermaid whom the children have seen in
a picture. Original.
Witches Don't Do Backflips (The Bailey School Kids #10)
Debbie Dadey 2022-01-04 The hugely popular early chapter
book series re-emerges -- now in e-book! The new
gymnastics teacher likes cats, brooms, and funny rhymes,
that sounds awfully close to spells. Could Miss
Brewbaker really be a witch?
The Sea Fairies Illustrated L Frank Baum 2021-03-23 The
Sea Fairies is a children's fantasy novel written by L.
Frank Baum, illustrated by John R. Neill, and published
in 1911 by the Reilly & Britton Company, the publisher
of Baum's series of Oz books.
Battle of the Best Friends Debbie Dadey 2012-05-08 Echo
is excited to see her favorite band perform at a
classmate's birthday party, but she cannot decide what
to do when her best friend is not invited to the party.
Danger in the Deep Blue Sea Debbie Dadey 2013-01-29
Pearl’s fear of sharks is not unfounded—but can she find
a way to feel safe in this Mermaid Tales adventure?
Late-breaking news from the Trident City Tide: There
have been shark sightings in Trident City! No swimming
alone! Pearl’s father even hires a Shark Guard to escort
her to school. Pearl starts stirring up lots of trouble
with anything that has to do with sharks, even
denouncing the skeleton Kiki has in her room. And then,
to make matters worse, Pearl accuses Kiki of stealing
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her precious pearl necklace! And though the undersea
waters are indeed filled with danger, Pearl just might
discover that true friends can provide a sense of
safety!
A Children's Bible: A Novel Lydia Millet 2020-05-12
Finalist for the 2020 National Book Award for Fiction
One of the New York Times' Ten Best Books of the Year
Named one of the best novels of the year by Time,
Washington Post, NPR, Chicago Tribune, Esquire, BBC, and
many others National Bestseller "A blistering little
classic." —Ron Charles, Washington Post A Children’s
Bible follows a group of twelve eerily mature children
on a forced vacation with their families at a sprawling
lakeside mansion. Contemptuous of their parents, the
children decide to run away when a destructive storm
descends on the summer estate, embarking on a dangerous
foray into the apocalyptic chaos outside. Lydia Millet’s
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prophetic and heartbreaking story of generational divide
offers a haunting vision of what awaits us on the far
side of Revelation.
Real Mermaids Don't Wear Toe Rings Helene Boudreau
2010-12-01 Freak of nature takes on a whole new
meaning... If she hadn't been so clueless, she might
have seen it coming. But really, who expects to get into
a relaxing bathtub after a stressful day of shopping for
tankinis and come out with scales and a tail? Most.
Embarrassing. Moment. Ever. Jade soon discovers she
inherited her mermaid tendencies from her mom. But if
Mom was a mermaid, how did she drown? Jade is determined
to find out. So how does a plus-size, aqua-phobic mergirl go about doing that exactly? And how will Jade ever
be able to explain her secret to her best friend, Cori,
and to her crush, Luke? This summer is about to get a
lot more interesting... "Absolutely fresh and sweet, a
quirky coming of age story." -The YA-5
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